
Minutes of Hudson, NH Cemetery Trustees meeting June 17, 2023 

 

1. Meeting called to order at 1 PM in the Town Hall parking lot. 
2. Present was Christina madden, Mel Gannon, and Lauren Young. 
3. The Trustees then carpooled to the following cemeteries to view current conditions and 

any need for repairs. 
a. Sunnyside Cemetery 

Nicely mowed 
Several broken headstones; photos taken for DPW to see 
Bushes need trimming around two headstones; photos taken. 

b. Old Center Cemetery 
No problems noted at this time although moss and lichen need cleaning on a few 
headstones; Mel and Lauren will take care of that 

c. Ford Cemetery 
Needs mowing 
Headstone in need of repair; photo taken 
Tree should be cut down; photo taken  

d. Blodgett Cemetery 
Mowing needed  
One headstone starting to separate from base; photo taken. 

e. Poor Farm Cemetery 
We did not drive to the Poor Farm Cemetery as Christina had been there in December. 
Needs bushes along path to the cemetery trimmed back as they are hanging over the 
path. 

We did not drive to Senter Cemetery as it had started raining heavily. Christina will drive over to 
inspect, but usually there is very little needed except mowing. 

We discussed the need to formally tyransfer Sunnyside Cemetery to the Town. Dave Alukonis 
had been in charge of this, but we’ve received no communication from him regarding this matter. 
Christina will meet with the Town Administrator to discuss how to proceed. 

A copy of suggested repairs to the cemeteries will be sent to the DPW chief, Jason Twardosky. 
Christina will make an appointment to meet him and discuss our suggestions since we have not 
met Mr. Twardosky previously.  

Meeting adjourned at 1 PM. 

Submitted by: 

Christina Madden 
Chairman, Town of Hudson Cemetery Trustees 


